
Receiving my A level or GCSE results – Summer 2024 

 

Summer 2024 exams results days  

 
GCE (A level) results day is on Thursday 15 August 2024 
Results available from Eco, 8 – 10am 
 
GCSE results day is on Thursday 22 August 2024 
Results available from Eco, 9 – 10am 
 

 

If you arrive after this window of time, you may not get access to a hard copy of your results. 

 

What if I cannot collect my results on results day?  

Results will be available for you to collect at the times above on the results day. If you cannot make it between 

those times, you can collect them from the exams office, in September.  

All results that have not been collected by midday will be sent out to the school email account of the student 

that afternoon.  Please ensure that you know your details to access this. 

We are not able to give out results over the phone and we cannot give them to a friend to deliver for you. If you 

wish to give someone, for example, your parent, permission to collect them for you, they must have a note, 

stating the following… 

“I, INSERT STUDENT NAME, authorise NAME to collect my exam results.” 
This must be signed and dated by the candidate. 
 

 

Enquiries about results 

If you are concerned about any aspect of your results, please speak to a teacher urgently.  There are strict 

deadlines for any enquiries to the Exam Boards and these are not negotiable. There are costs associated with 

reviewing the marking of papers and the school will pursue enquiries about results where there is a clear 

rationale to. You can opt to pay for your own enquiry about results.  You would need to sign a permission slip 

which we will have available on results day. 

 

Certificates  

Students will receive notification of when their certificates are available via social media and the website, 

usually towards the end of November.  We will let you know when these can be collected and any remaining 

after this event will be posted if we have consent to do this. 

 

Any exam-related queries should be emailed to exams@plymstockschool.org.uk 

mailto:exams@plymstockschool.org.uk

